
 
 

As part of our learning about Remembrance Day, Year 2 will be 
visiting the Bilbrook War Memorial on the morning of Wednesday 
13th November (weather permitting).  
 

Children will need to have a warm waterproof coat and a pair of 
sensible school shoes so that they are able to walk to and from 
the memorial. 
 

We will be back at school by lunchtime. 
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